Southern Illinois University Edwardsville **SPARK**

SIUE "Bulletin"

University Archives and Special Collections

10-28-1991

Edwardsville Bulletin: October 28, 1991

Southern Illinois University Edwardsville

Follow this and additional works at: http://spark.siue.edu/bulletin

Recommended Citation

Southern Illinois University Edwardsville, "Edwardsville Bulletin: October 28, 1991" (1991). SIUE "Bulletin". 471. http://spark.siue.edu/bulletin/471

This Article is brought to you for free and open access by the University Archives and Special Collections at SPARK. It has been accepted for inclusion in SIUE "Bulletin" by an authorized administrator of SPARK. For more information, please contact gpark@siue.edu.



Vol. 22, No. 17 October 28, 1991

MEMO TO: University Faculty and Staff

FROM:

Earl Lazerson

SUBJECT:

SIUE Charitable Fund Drive - State Employee and Universities

Combined Appeal

For a number of years, the members of the University faculty and staff have participated in an annual charitable fund drive which provides money and services to citizens in need. This year the State Employee and Universities Combined Appeal (SECA) enables University employees to donate to eight charitable organizations: Black United Fund of Illinois, Combined Health Appeal, Illinois Women's Funding Federation, International Service Agencies, Little City Foundation for Children with Mental Retardation, United Negro College Fund, United Way, and the Veterans Protective League.

The 1991 SIUE Charitable Fund Drive - SECA will be conducted from November 5 through December 2. Fund Drive materials will be distributed to each employee by solicitors in the various units.

Last year University employees contributed more than \$35,000 to the joint campaign. I urge your participation in this year's drive. Your continued concern and generosity will be greatly appreciated by all those who benefit from the work of these eight organizations.